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TO ALL HEARING BOARD MEMBERS:

I am a mesa resident.  I cannot attend the meeting Wednesday, March 21 but would
like to give my

opinion on the proposed ruling.  I think it is "too little too late".  I am a captive in my
home many

days a year and I feel the proposed plan will not cure the ills enough. I would like to
see the La

Grande tract CLOSED at the very least. Besides helping the air quality you would be
saving lives

(there seems to average at least one fatality every year) and many tragic injuries ( I
just heard of 2

friends making a last run who were both paralyzed after an accident on our dunes
and personally

know someone who is lucky to be alive after severe injuries).

The proposed ruling.....if considered, should at least have a review period at the end
of the first year and if not showing any drastic improvement, thrown out and a new
plan devised. It seems to me, and many others that the APCD has given up way too
much to Parks and Rec.  

As I understand, a new plan has been submitted by CCCA leadership group which is
more stringent.  If no complete closure of La Grande happens it appears (the new
CCCA plan) to be more attuned to a quicker test.  200 acres out of the many in the
park certainly doesn't seem too much to ask for.

Thank you for your hard work and due diligence. Here's hoping your decision helps
save many lives....both on the mesa and on the dunes.

Elizabeth Murray
Mesa resident
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